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Ross Urquhart
BRACKEN COTTAGE, BRACKEN CLOSE, BRACKEN CLOSE, PULBOROUGH, RH20 3HT

Comment

No objections to the proposal, but the noise associated with one of the on-site vehicles used for
spreading the inert materials is very loud and intrusive. The noise is very high pitched and continues
throughout the day. I suspect it might be related to when the vehicle is reversing, although I am
uncertain of this. Surely an alternative sound that is less high pitched and irritating could be
introduced given that this operation is likely to last for years. Could I respectfully suggest that a
Planning Officer attends the site and experiences the noise made, and possibly might suggest to Inert
a compromise whereby the vehicle does not emit such an objectionable high pitched noise for such
long periods throughout the working day.

10/12/2022 16:28:09



